







www.harnett.org

PO Box 1119 308 West Duncan Street Lillington, NC 27546-1119

> ph: 910-893-7575 fax: 910-893-6643

July 17, 2007

Mr. Kevin McKee 36 B J Palmer Drive Spring Lake, NC 28390

Re: Connection to the Harnett County Sanitary Sewer System

Dear Mr. McKee,

Please be advised that Harnett County has plans to extend sewer collection lines throughout a large portion of the South Central Water & Sewer District, a district of Harnett County Department of Public Utilities. The project will be constructed in phases with Phase 1A being constructed simultaneously with the South Harnett Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant that will be located along Shady Grove Road near the Cumberland County - Harnett County line. Your property could be served by Harnett County's sewer system once Phase 1B of the South Central Wastewater Project (Job # 20057) has been constructed and placed into operation.

It is my understanding that the Harnett County Environmental Health Department must be certain that your home can be served by the Harnett County's sewer system before they will allow you to disturb the repair area established for your private septic system. This letter is written confirmation that Harnett County Department of Public Utilities cannot currently provide the sewer service for your residence, but our office anticipates that within the next two (2) to four (4) years the sewer collection lines will be extended to within close proximity of your property so that the sewer service can be made available to your property.

I trust that the information contained herein is satisfactory and meets with your acceptance. Should you have any additional questions or requests, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely.

Tim Payseur

Attachment: map

cc:

Senior Engineering Technician, HCDPU

910-893-7575 extension 3275

Mr. Joe West - Program Specialist, Harnett County Dept of Environmental Health

307 Cornielus Harnett Blvd Lillington, NC 27546